
General Committee Meeting Thurs Mar 13th 30  

Present: F Moss in the Chair.  Messrs G Robson, R Wood, E S Jones, H Ridyard, E Raines, H L 

Boardman, J C Payne and J Gibson.  

 

The Minutes of the last meeting held February 13th were read and passed. 

 

It was decided to send a letter of sympathy to Mrs C S Spencer on the death of her husband, 

the Mayor of Ashton. 

 

The following were duly elected members by ballot: - Mr H W Greenwood, Miss M Stanning, 

Miss M Flinn and Mrs Gilbert Greenwood. 

 

The following transfers from playing to honorary members were made: - Mr Chas Barlow, Mr 

S W Herbert, Mr H G Hall, Mr A C Mottershead and Mrs H G Hall. 

 

Resignations were accepted as follows: - Dr Lawson, Mrs Dennis Bottomley and Mrs F W 

Mallalieu. 

 

The Scheme and plan submitted by the Secretary for the Caddies’ Water Closet was 

approved and it was decided that Messrs J Ridyard & Sons carry out the work. The estimated 

cost was £25. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - J W Hall Ltd 1/13/4, S Sidebottom Ltd 

8/4/10, Samuel Travis 4/3/8. Total £ 14-1-10. 

 

The Minutes of the House Committee were read and accepted. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap Committee were read and accepted. 

 

The Minutes of the Greens Committee were read and accepted. 

 

Mr J C Payne reported the loss of a club left in the shop and the question was discussed. It 

was decided that a thorough search be made and if same could not be found, that the Club 

should provide a new one. 

 

Mr R Wood reported that the Stamford Estate has instructed Counsel to oppose the Town 

Planning Scheme as it affects them. 

 

Fred Moss 

10/4/30 

            


